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Comments: The proposed expansion of Holland Lake lodge is unacceptable.  I have lived in Western Montana

for 48 years.  Holland Lake has been a treasured place for our family to visit and camp.  Upper Holland Lake and

the waterfall likewise.  Upper Holland lake was the fist place in Montana I backpacked. 

 

The proposed expansion is absolutely incompatible with the values, esthetics, and character of the Swan Valley.

The evaluation process is inadequate:  we must have a full Environmental Impact Statement and review. 

 

Why are our public lands being abused to increase the profits of a business "partnering" with a huge out of state

corporation?   How will the expansion harm the public campground near by?

 

No. NO. No.

 

Sincerely,

 

Mike and Aleta Kantor


